ALERT: Truck driving man attempts to kidnap child
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On Jan. 12 at about 7 am, at a school bus stop in the area of Cedar Hills Apartments, a white in
color box van occupied by at least one man was seen attempting to entice a child into the
vehicle, Gallup Police Department Detective Charles Wommack stated in an email.

The man was described as having a foreign accent, but his nationality is unknown. The truck
was last seen traveling east from Cedar Hills Drive turning south on South Second Street.

The following attached photos include a file photo of a similarly described vehicle, and a vehicle
seen in surveillance footage collected from a nearby business, this photo (the blurry photo) is
possibly the actual vehicle from the incident.




